
 
 

Recruitment Notice No. THS/RN/16/2025                                           18th August 2025  
 
 

NOTICE  
 

 

 

In partial modification to the Recruitment Notice No. THS/RN/16/2025, the date of walk-

in Interview for the following posts is changed from 26th August 2025 to 29th August 

2025 due to administrative reasons- 

a) Senior Project Assistant (as mentioned at S.No. 1),  

b) Project Technical Officer (as mentioned at S.No.4), and  

c) Field Assistant (as mentioned at S.No. 5) 

 

To determine the eligibilty regarding age, educational qualification and experience (if 

any), the last date will remain the same i.e. 26th August 2025.  

 

The other contents of the said recruitment notice shall remain unchanged. 

                                                                                                                                                          

        Sd/- 

Head-Admin 


